
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  May 24, 2022 

           202201243 

To: Members of the Climate, Environment & Infrastructure Committee   

From: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Presentation – Vision Zero Update 

 

Attached is the presentation for the Vision Zero Update for the Climate, Environment, & 

Infrastructure Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director 

 Department of Transportation and Engineering 


